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Chaperone Information for Frisco Fire Safety Town Visit 

 

We are excited to welcome you to Frisco Fire Safety Town.  Thank you in advance for your 

assistance.  Below is some information to make your upcoming trip a successful visit. 

 

  A valid State Issued ID is required to enter our facility. Please plan to arrive 

no more than 15 minutes prior to the scheduled program time. The morning 

program starts at 9:30AM, and 12PM for the afternoon program. 

 

 Chaperones are essential- serving as small group leaders and/or safety monitors 

in Safety Town.  Because our parent leaders will help facilitate some activities, 

we ask that siblings not accompany you for the visit. 

 

 Outdoor activities; (Jeeps for Kindergarten and 1st grade; Bicycles for our older 

students) will take place as weather permits.  You will serve as a safety monitor 

during the outdoor activities, there we recommend closed toe shoes and 

comfortable, weather appropriate clothes.   

 

 We recommend PE attire for the children who visit Frisco Fire Safety Town on 

their study trip.  Please consider the weather temperatures outside for the day 

and dress them accordingly.  Closed toed shoes are recommended. Please, no 

sandals or flip flops. 

 

 Frisco Fire Safety Town has created a unique concept in safety education. 

Therefore, other visitors may be observing or touring the facility while your child’s 

class is present.  Anyone not associated with your school will be accompanied by 

Frisco Fire personnel at all times and shall not have interaction with students. 

 

 Candid photos of the students participating in class exercises may occur.  They 

are intended to illustrate the type of safety education and hands-on activities 

Frisco Fire Safety Town provides.  The photographs may appear on the Frisco 

Fire Safety Town website/FaceBook, City of Frisco cable channel or utilized in a 

variety of Safety Town materials.  Upon your arrival, please let us know if your 

child should not be photographed during their visit. 

 

 

If you have any questions prior to your visit, feel free to call 972-292-6350 or email 

SafetyTown@FriscoFire.com.  For ongoing volunteer opportunities, please contact 

Jennifer at JTtramel@FriscoFire.com. 


